

Ightenhill Nursery School Lionel Street Burnley BB12 6DY 01282 427154

Headteacher: Mrs. Nicola Daniels-Green

head@ightenhill-nur.lancs.sch.uk

# Newsletter - 20.07.2018

#### This Week

This week we have been having a celebration week. Thank you to all the parents who came to the leavers' celebration. We hope you enjoyed it.

The children enjoyed having a party and ice cream.

Today we have done the birthday celebrations for all the children who will be celebrating their birthdays over the summer holidays.

# Summer Holidays

Nursery closes today and reopens for the returning children on Wednesday  $5^{th}$  September 2018. We hope you all have a lovely summer holiday and we look forward to working with you all in the new school year.

Your child may have a new coat hook in September so please check when you arrive.

#### We Are Reading-Challenge

As part of 'We Are Reading' we are having a 'We Are Reading Everywhere Challenge' over the summer holidays. The challenge is to take a photo of your child reading out and about. The winner will get a certificate and book for the best photo. We will be making a display in nursery of all the photos to celebrate reading. If you do not have access to a printer, you can email me the photos: <a href="head@ightenhill-nur.lancs.sch.uk">head@ightenhill-nur.lancs.sch.uk</a> I look forward to seeing where you have been reading.

### Good bye and Good Luck

Today we say goodbye to our school leavers. We have thoroughly enjoyed having them in nursery, watching them grow in confidence and seeing the fantastic progress they have made.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all the staff and governors who work hard to ensure that your children are provided with high quality learning experiences and are ready for the next stage of their education.

Thank you to all parents/ family members, it has been great working with you all and we wish all our families the best for the future. Your lovely children will definitely be missed.

When I tell people what my job is they often say 'rather you than me'. I reply with:



We are very lucky to work with such wonderful children and they will always be a part of Ightenhill Nursery School so please come back and visit.